
 

ANNOUNCEMENT - THE AVA - DAVID MARR MEDAL  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF AWARD 2021 

Every 2 years, the AVA invites nominations for the David Marr medal, recognizing the 

achievements of an outstanding vision scientist in the early part of their research career. The 

award is named in memory of one of Britain's most distinguished vision researchers. 

The AVA is therefore pleased to announce that: 

For her work on typical and atypical visual development utilising combinations of 

psychophysics, EEG and computational modelling and for her promotion of open-science and 

science communication. The Marr award 2021 will go to Dr Catherine Manning of Reading 

University. 

 

Dr Catherine Manning 

Dr Manning has been invited to receive the award and to give a keynote lecture on her 

research entitled: 

“What limits visual motion processing in children?” 

at the AVA’s 2021 Christmas Conference, 20th December 2021. 

Our warm congratulations go to Catherine as winner of the AVA Marr award in 2021. 
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